
PO Box 526 Roy UT 84067

August 15, 2018

To Whom It May Concern

Michelle Johnson has been approved to place a Shed up to 100 SF on Lake East 59 by the board of trustees of Sourdough
Wilderness Ranch as per trustee signature on Permit Application.

Thank You

MIndy PerryJ ^
Office Manager

Board Secretary/Treasurer


